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REMARKS FROM YOUR CLUB PRESIDENT 

Hello Retirees, 
Here’s wishing a wonderful New Year to all Hallmark Retirees!  
The Hallmark Retiree Board is looking forward to another year 
of events where good friendships and memories are shared by 
our club members.  We are excited to announce the first event 
for 2017 to be on March 29th at the New Theatre Restaurant; 
a venue for great food and fun entertainment.  Be sure to send in 
your reservations early as we have 120 seats which will be held 
on a “first in” basis.  
 If you are a new retiree, we hope to see you at our 
quarterly events. You will receive quarterly newsletters 
with our event details, volunteer opportunities, and other 
noteworthy announcements.  Continue to visit our website 
www.hallmarkretireeclub.com for additional club and Hallmark 
information. 

See you soon!

Paul Kirsch
President

RESERVATIONS FOR NEW THEATRE RESTAURANT

Name: _______________________________________

Spouse or Guest Name: _________________________

Number of Lunch Reservations @ $33 Each:_________

Make check payable to Hallmark Retiree Club and mail 
with this coupon to be received by February 20, 2016 
to:

Steve DeWilde
2951 McGee Trafficway
Kansas City, MO  64108

Maximum reservations 120.

Come Fly With Us...
The New Theatre Restaurant is recognized by The Wall Street Journal 
as “the best dinner theatre in the country” with 5-star dining along with 
stage, film, and TV stars in Broadway comedies and musicals.  Our 
Spring get-together will be a matinee showing of the comedy Boeing-
Boeing at the New Theatre Restaurant on March 29. The theatre is 
located in Overland Park at 9229 Foster --1 block west of Metcalf on 
Foster, between 91st and 93rd streets. Entrance to parking lot and theatre 
is on east side of Foster.
 Ticket prices include lunch, the show, choice of a beverage 
(coffee, tea or soft drink), and unlimited refills on that choice, plus tax 
and service gratuity.  Any dessert or other beverages ordered (plus tax 
and gratuity) will be your responsibility.
 We will begin our outing with an hour in the Marquee Room 
to visit with friends, sip on beverages and pick up tickets.   Someone 
will greet you in the lobby and direct you to the Marquee Room which 
is located in the upper level of the theatre.  Get your reservation in early 
as the limit is 120 guests.  Act quickly because reservations must be 
received by Feb 20.

Date:   Wednesday, March 29, 2017
Social Hour:   10:15 – 11:15       Seating Begins:  11:15
Lunch Buffet: 11:40 – 12:40       Show Begins:  1:00 pm
Cost:  $33 per person
Buffet includes an excellent variety of meats, salads, vegetables, 
pasta, and breads.

This stylishly retro production was a monster 
comedy hit on the London’s West End and a 

Tony winner on Broadway.  Bernard is a bachelor 
juggling a very precarious social calendar.  
He is engaged simultaneously to 3 different 
stewardesses.  Helped by his long suffering 

housekeeper Bertha (Debra Jo Rupp), Bernard has 
devised a sophisticated timetable so that each 

girlfriend visits him on their layovers and 
remains oblivious of the other two. Everything 

proceeds like clockwork until the arrival of the 
new double speed Super Boeing which changes 

the schedules of the airlines.



IN MEMORIAM

SHARE AND ENJOY PICTURES, STORIES
AND MORE:

“HALLMARK RETIREE CLUB”

BOOKMARK US:

www.hallmarkretireeclub.com

To volunteer for any of the United Way positions
contact: www.unitedwaygkc.org/  and click on volunteer. 

To those retirees who live outside the Kansas City area, there are many 
small agencies that would value your volunteer time such as churches, 
libraries, boys and girls organizations, pet adoption agencies, welfare 
agencies. etc. 
 Veterans associations all over the United States need assistance 
in helping our vets with care, food, housing, etc..  Please contact your 
local associations for further information.

LOCAL KANSAS CITY
olunteer Drivers wanted to help save lives!
Every day patients in local hospitals depend on Community Blood 
Center to provide blood for their life-saving medical treatments.  If you 
enjoy helping people and value meaningful activity, become a Volunteer 
Driver, transporting lifesaving blood to CBC and local hospitals. 
 Flexible hours – Vehicles & Training provided – Must have 
good a driving record – Ability to lift 35 pounds – Must be 21 years or 
older. 
 Apply online at www.savealifenow.org, or contact CBC 
Volunteer Department today at 816-968-4079 or you can email  Sara 
Shaffer-Henry at sshaffer-henry@cbckc.org, cell number is 816/854-
9553.  her cell number is 816/854-9553

KC PET PROJECT
Fosters Needed
Temporary placement is needed to help us make room for our incoming 
new pets. Almost any dog at our shelter could be taken into your home 
today where you can help us market them to find them a new home and 
get them out of the crowded shelter. To become a KC Pet Project foster 
click here for the application or email Fostering@kcmo.org.
Adopt
We have hundreds of wonderful pets, including big dogs and little dogs, 
looking for loving, new homes at all of our locations in the metro area. 
View adoptable dogs or cats  or download our FREE mobile app for 
iPhone or Android.
Lost Pets
If you or someone you know have lost a pet, please come to the shelter 
to see if your dog has come into our shelter. Many of our new arrivals 
have been strays, and we would love for them to be reunited with 
their families. You can also follow the KC Pet Project Lost & Found 
Facebook page or check out our Lost Pet Page on our website with the 
Lost Pet Form. 

Retirements are listed on the Hallmark Retire Club website under its 
own tab...www.Hallmarkretireeclub.com.
 The Retiree Club continues to provide you with all information
regarding Hallmark.  If you have information to report, feel free
to use our “contact us” site on the web page or contact Hallmark
HR direct at 1-8888-545-6200 or HRservicecenter@Hallmark.com.

PLEASE NOTE
If you have questions about insurance, deaths, discounts, or need to 
report a new address, e-mail,  phone number, etc please contact the 
Hallmark HR Services Department at 1 (888) 545-6200, or  e-mail them 
at HRservicecenter@hallmark.com. You can also send us a message by 
going to the “Contact Us” tab on the Hallmark Retiree Club web site at 
http://www.hallmarkretireeclub.com/.

Carol Gibson
Communications/Volunteer Director

A

2/3/2017 VURVA COLEMAN
2/1/2017 JOHN G. PERRYMAN, spouse Betty
1/31/2017 RONALD WATTS, spouse Kathleen 
1/29/2017 OLIVER GENE “OG” GILLOM, spouse Iceola
1/29/2017 JEANETTE S. LEE, spouse Arch
1/21/2017 JOHN LITTERICK, spouse Sandra
1/20/2017 MARY HAMILTON
1/21/2017 PAUL L. SWOPE
1/20/2017 LYNWOOD (LYN) WATSON, spouse Earlene
1/18/2017 WAYNE SALLEE, spouse Marise
1/11/2017 JOHN O”LEARY, SR., spouse Dixie
1/4/2017 GLENNA SUE ARWINE
1/2/2017 JAMES (ED) OWEN
12/28/2016 BETTY P. BARNETT 
12/20/2016 DAVID BROSE, spouse Judy
12/20/2016 RICHARD A. STURGIS
12/17/2016 HAROLD KEITH BRADLEY, spouse Mary Jane
12/17/2016 REOWNA “NONIE” ROSS, spouse Bernard
12/17/2016 LINDA ROTH, spouse Tony
12/11/2016 MARY PEEL, spouse Lamar 
12/13/2016 MINA BAKER, spouse William (Bill)
12/10/2016 JOSEPH GODFREY 
12/9/2016 JOE BELL, spouse Sally
12/8/2016 WILLIAM DEEL, spouse Kathleen
12/7/2016 CHARLES RICHARD (CHICK) REALE,
 spouse Angenette
12/7/2016 MARY UTTERBACK
12/4/2016 KENNETH WEST, SR., spouse Lacy
12/3/2016 JACKIE FEELING, spouse Joe
12/3/2016 RICHARD WHEELER, JR., spouse Mary
11/30/2016 WESLEY “BUD” HINCK, spouse Carmen
11/24/2016 J.D. GOODWIN, spouse Peg
11/22/2016 CONNIE SAWYER
11/13/2016 THOMAS KISER, spouse Lois
11/11/2016 BARBARA BEERY, spouse Floyd
11/8/2016 SHIRLEY G. JOHANNS
11/4/2016 KENNETH WHITTEMORE, spouse Barbara

Additional information on these individuals and more remembrances
can be found on the retiree club web site (www.hallmarkretireeclub.com).

 The Annual Retiree Event will be held this year on May 3 and 
May 4 from 4 pm – 8 pm at The Headquarters Crown Room.
   The dinner seatings will be at 5:15 pm and 6:30 pm.  There 
will be a cocktail reception prior to each seating.  Watch your mail, 
invitations will go out in March.

PLAN TO JOIN US AND YOUR FRIENDS AT 
THE ANNUAL RETIREE EVENT SPONSORED 

BY HALLMARK

Please join us in welcoming Betty Sinn as the newest member of 
the Retiree Club Board of Directors as Secretary/Treasurer.


